

June 2023

Dear Parents,

Welcome to Desert Foothills Lutheran Preschool. We are grateful that you have chosen to entrust your child into our care. It is our mission to work together with parents and the community to promote a Christ-centered program that creates a solid educational foundation for young children.

Parent Orientation is Thursday, August 10, at 6:00 pm. We will meet in the Worship Center, first for an introduction of our Staff and Pastor followed by a question-and-answer period with your child's teacher in their classroom. **This is an orientation for parents only,** there will not be childcare available. We will be distributing our 2023-2023 Parent Handbook and calendar at orientation.

Meet the Teacher is a day for you and your child to come visit their teacher in the classroom.

Monday, August 14	or	Tuesday, August 15
9:00 - 12:00		9:00 - 12:00

The first days of school will be Wednesday, August 16 and Thursday, August 17 at 9:00 am.

Before your child can attend school, The Arizona Dept. of Health requires that we have proof of immunizations (shot records) and a completed emergency card on file. Please bring updated records to orientation or email them to Martha@DFLC.org.

If you have not paid your August tuition yet, please mail a check payable to DFLC to hold your place. Your second payment will come out on September 1 and there after every month until May.

We are looking forward to seeing you in August and hope you enjoy the rest of your summer. If you have any questions, please email at Martha@DFLC.org.

Joyfully in His Service,

Martha Betcher